
 

 

Dana Schuler 

Weber County Engineering Division 

2380 Washington Blvd. #240  

Ogden, UT 84401 

 

RE:   Road Dedication Plat  

 Response to Engineering Comments 

 

Ms. Shuler, 

 

The following are comments and responses pertaining to the Road Dedication Plat from your review and 

received on December 31, 2013.  

 

Sheet 1: 

1. Update Plat notes per meeting 12/30-2014. 

Response: Updated Plat notes as received on 01/04/14 from Ballard Spahr. 

 

2. Plat note #1, Make slope easement “temporary” like easement on subdivision plats. 

Response: Updated. 

 

3. Items 1-15 except item #9,  need to be recorded simultaneously with the plat, as listed on the 

document recording priority list from 11/27/20123. 

Response:  Ownership group is working with County on this.  This will be addressed in the 

recording sequence. 

 

 

Best Regards,  

 

 
Richard Miller, PLS 

Survey Manager 

 


